Yard Waste Disposal

There have been some questions and complaints recently about Republic Waste Management not
picking up yard waste with the regular waste pickup.

Republic Waste Management, and all the remaining waste management companies, stopped picking up
yard waste a few years back. Republic seems to be picking up miscellaneous yard waste if it is in regular
garbage cans. They will not pick up brown paper bags with yard waste.

Some suggestions for the immediate future are:

1. Each homeowner interested, can contract individually with a yard waste removal company. Such
a company can be found through Google search; given the requisite information they should be
able to provide a quote speedily.

2. Homeowners could contact landscapers that do work in the association and ask them about
picking up the yard waste.

3. The Association contacted Springfield Township personnel to enquire about possible resources.
Their response follows:

a. There is Ohio Compost at 10839 Sager Rd. right off 20A. There is also Clean Wood on
Bancroft near McCord.
b. Their services are not free. You can purchase a clean wood card through the Township
for $50 a year with unlimited loads.
c. The homeowner will have to take the loads to the business.
4. Some residents have used Mark Cunningham for seasonal hauling; 419-973-6604.

We hope the above will provide you with viable choices for dealing with leaf pickup and yard waste
removal.



